Greetings Parent (s),

I am pleased to welcome you to the W. S. Hornsby 2021-2022
School year and sports season. As the Physical Education & Health teacher, as
well as the middle school sports Athletics Director and Coach, I have the
responsibility to provide leadership and motivation to all the Jaguar student-
athletes. All sports require dedication, commitment and enthusiasm, and if
there is a lack of either one of these components this program cannot function

properly.

The purpose of this letter is to inform the parents and student-athletes
that academics and discipline is the foundation of our program, and we will
not accept anything less than total commitment. Student achievement is the
most important part of this program. Education outweighs anything a player
does during their respective sports seasons.

Parents, please know that the Jaguar Athletics staff is here to help your
child succeed throughout the entire school year. We want each student to be
able to reach their full potential. We ask that you continue to work with us as
we help each player to become all that they can be. You will be notified of any
problems or situations that may arise during this season.

On behalf of myself and the entire coaching staff I would like to
welcome you to the W. S. Hornsby Jaguar family.

Thank you for your support





